
At 12:41 PM 5/6/2003, you wrote: 
 
Tim,  
 
I have several comments on the grant just received:  
 
(2) On the grant, the frequency range for B band should be "881.13 - 888.87" not "881.13 - 888.9".  
 
[ATCB] Note that the frequency band specifying 888.9 is only applicable to the F9W which is from the original 
grant. I had noticed this originally and looked at the original application summary. Note that the summary for the 
original application showed 888.9. Any further comments regarding this?  
 
[Thomas Wong] The original filing we were tested was one channel closer to the band edge than the 
system specification; therefore, in this filing we were testing according to the system specification. If there 
is easy to change from 888.9 to 888.87MHz, please do so. I don't think the extra 30KHz will cause our 
system to fail the FCC; however, I would prefer the frequency range is the same as our system 
specification. 
 
 


